
 

 
Informational Meeting Announcement for the Buffalo 

Flats Stream Restoration Project 
 

The Union Soil and Water Conservation District (District) is leading a planning effort to 
investigate the physical and biological conditions of Catherine Creek and Little Creek upstream 
of Union, Oregon. This planning effort will develop strategies to improve fish and wildlife 
habitat conditions while investigating opportunities to address flooding concerns of the local 
community and provide benefits for agricultural operators. The District recognizes the 
complexity of the natural river system and the potential for impacts on the local community, and 
will carefully consider the ramifications of design alternatives in this process. 

 

Where: Miller Gym at Union Elementary School 166 West Dearborn St. Union Or. 97883 

 

When: January 30, 2020 from 6:00 to 8:00 pm 

 

Why: The purpose of this meeting is to provide the local community with information about a 
conservation planning effort, address specific concerns, and solicit public input that can guide 
project development.   


